
Good evening, 
 
I heard spring peepers tonight.  It reminded me Spring really is here. And that reminded me 
that the Farmer's Market will move outside again soon. 
I've lost track of the conversation/plan for the Beacon farmer's market.  Given the significant 
impact the market has had on one particular Main Street business, and the impact on limited 
street parking, have any changes been made for the coming season?  (ie: Will the market return 
to the same site on Veteran's place with the same arrangement or is there a different plan that 
responds to the significant concerns of an important Main Street business owner?) 
Concerned citizen still wondering. 
 
Thanks for your consideration of this issue, 
~Mai Jacobs 

 


